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Medical News

Dalal Alhasan, MD, MSc* 
 

Intrapartum Care Symposium and Workshop 

The Obstetrics and Gynecology Department, in collaboration 
with the Education and Proficiency Center, organized an 
“Intrapartum Care Symposium and Workshop” on 5 and 12 
October 2018 at the main lecture hall, King Hamad University 
Hospital.

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq delivered a lecture on “Intrapartum 
Litigation” and how to effectively avoid litigation. He 
discussed the impact of litigations and talked about how 
obstetric litigation is on the increase. He also covered key 
points of expert witness according to the General Medical 
Council. Finally, he quoted Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. saying, 
“injustice anywhere is a threat to justice everywhere”.

The objective of this event was to enable physicians and 
midwives to review maternal and new-born assessment skills 
from evidence-based medicine.

The event was intended for obstetrics and gynecology 
physicians, nurses, midwives, and allied health staff.
  
This event was approved for 12 CME credit hours.
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Professor Kevin Patrick Dunne has retired as Head of Pediatrics 
Department at King Hamad University Hospital after 5 years 
of service, since 2013. He will now be working as a full time 
in professorial position at the Royal College of Surgeons in 
Ireland – Bahrain. 

Professor Imelda Mary Lambert has been appointed as Acting 
Head of Pediatrics Department. 

The  9th Manchester Triage System Course

The Emergency Medicine Department, in collaboration with 
the Education and Proficiency Center, had organized the  “9th 
Manchester Triage System Course” on 14th  October 2018 at 
the Main Lecture Hall, King Hamad University Hospital.

The objective of this event was to educate the Manchester 
Triage System through lectures and practical sessions.

The event was intended for physicians, nurses and interns.

This event was approved for 7 CME credit hours.
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